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DELAY IN THE ANNOUNCEMENT OF THE ANNUAL RESULTS

OF THE GROUP FOR THE YEAR ENDED 31 MAY 2000

The board meeting to approve the announcement of the annual results of Yue Fung International Group Holding Limited (the "Company") together with its subsidiaries (the "Group") for the year ended 31 May 2000 (the "Annual Results"), which was scheduled to be held on 16 October 2000, will be delayed for the reasons set out below.

The board of directors of the Company announces that the board meeting, which was scheduled to be held on 16 October 2000, to approve the announcement of the Annual Results of the Group will be delayed due to the fact that the auditors of the Company have requested for more time to finalise their audit of the Group's financial statements for the year ended 31 May 2000.

The Annual Results will be announced no later than 31 October 2000. The board of directors will make appropriate announcement once it is decided.

The Directors have not dealt in any shares of the Company ("Shares") since 15 September 2000 and have undertaken to the Stock Exchange that they will not deal in any Shares until the announcement of the Annual Results.

By Order of the Board

Lee Wing Kan
Chairman
Hong Kong, 16 October 2000

*  For identification purpose only 
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